
2015 Miss Fremont Scholarship Program 

May 25th Memorial Day – Megan Mission, Ashley Buchanan and Miss Fremont 2014 Amanda 

Arsenault marched in the Parade and read a Poem named My American Flag. 

June 20th, 2015 we had our very first Little Miss Fremont Pageant with 3 contestants ~ Erica 

Smith, Tessa Donigian and Jordon Cloutier.   Tessa Donigian was crowned our very first Little 

Miss Fremont.   Would like to thank our MC Katie Holmes, Judges Kelly Ford, Doris Nichols and 

Gabbie Studley, Judges Chair Heidi Carlson, and our Auditors.         

     
 

 Nancy Griffin owner of 

“Paradise of the Palms” in Kingston 

donated her time for the girl’s once or 

twice a week.  She taught them not 

only the Hula but also the traditions 

and culture.  Each song is translated 

into movement to tell a story.  She had 

us all over for a fabulous Luau with 

authentic foods.  She even took the 

time to drive us to the Boston Flower 

Exchange to pick out flowers for our 

lei’s and presentation bouquets that we 

all made.   It was a wonderful two 

months together.     

                    Mahalo Nancy 

 

 

 

 



 

Ashley Buchanan danced a Hula    

             honoring Pele’ the Fire Goddess.             

 

Miss Fremont was on August 1st at the Old Meeting House.   It was the perfect venue for this 

wonderful cultural event.   Ashley Buchanan was crowned Miss Fremont 2015, she was 

awarded a $600 scholarship and 1st runner-up Megan Mission was awarded a $400 scholarship.   

       

              Miss Fremont 2014 Amanda Arsenault we bid her farewell and wish her the very best… 

 



            Miss Fremont and our Little Miss Fremont were formally introduced to the  

                        Board of Selectmen and to our Community on August 20th  

                            

Miss 

Fremont 

was 

invited to 

the Poplin 

Nursing 

Home Car 

Show on 

September 

20th. 

 

Miss 

Fremont 

went to 

paint some 

faces at 

the Parks and 

Recreation Halloween Party on October 24th; and Little Miss & Miss Fremont also went to the 

Tree Lighting event on November 29th. 

 

 

Little Miss Fremont and Miss Fremont were invited by Wreaths Across America volunteer Gerry 

Tilly to join the Ceremony at the 

Town Hall on December 12th to 

place Veteran Stars on the Tree.   

It was in the high 50’s that 

December day.  

 

Little Miss Fremont Tessa Donigian 

has been a wonderful little sister 

to Miss Fremont. 

 

 

   For more information 

         
    



  

Little Miss 

Fremont 

Tessa 

Donigian 

and Miss 

Fremont 

Ashley 

Buchanan 

are waiting 

for Santa. 

Tessa and 

Ashley went 

along the 

whole cold 

route with 

Santa on 

                                                                                                                                               December 19th. 

 

Special Thank you to Roger Moore of 007 DJ for donating a lot of his time, and to Adventure in 

Makeup with Kelly Ford for coming in to do the girls make-up and giving them some great 

pointers. 

 

Thank you to Co-Directors Mary Anderson and Rita MacPherson for their hard work and 

dedication.  Thank you to the 2015 Judges of the Miss Fremont Pageant Roxanne Hart, Dawn 

DiManna and Jenn Brown and also our Auditors Carla Smith and Rick Pinder.  

 

We truly hope that we can continue with this program not only for the girl’s financial benefit for 

further education, but also to have such wonderful young ladies representing our community.   

As you can see the girls were very committed, and had a lot of fun and the year isn’t over.    

Little Miss Fremont will be held in June 2016 and Miss Fremont in late July 2016. 

 

Respectfully summited, 

 

Mary Wheaton-Pinder 

Program Director/Coordinator                 Our New email address is:   

Mary Anderson Missfremontprogram@gmail.com                

Co-Director  

Rita MacPherson  

Co-Director             

 

 



 Report of Miss Fremont 2015 

                           

 
     
The entire time leading up to the pageant, everyone asked why I wanted to be Miss Fremont.  I 

always responded by telling them I loved the small town and how close everyone was.   It was 

almost like we were a family.   After going to different Town events and going on the Santa 

Sleigh Ride, I realized how true those words were.  Everyone really steps up in our community, 

whether it is to showcase people, help people, or even just have an event for the kids to run 

around while the parents caught up on the happenings with each other.  It is amazing to see the 

events we are able to have with these family-like bonds.  I really love this small town and I'm so 

glad I've been able to represent it.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Ashley Buchanan 

Your Miss Fremont 2015 


